

St Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

WEBSITE: WWW.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk

TEL: 01604 581011 EMAIL: admin@stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk





"To Grow strong in God's Love as we Learn, Care and Pray."



A Message from Mrs Yuen...

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a busy week and the children have settled in beautifully.

Yesterday Mrs Blincow and I carried our mini celebration's assemblies in classrooms. There were lots of smiling faces as we awarded stars of the week and announced the house point winners.

Well done to Walsingham who are this week's winners.

Thank you to all the children who have put themselves forward for pupil leader positions. We have created lots of different roles so we can include our children in school decisions.

Today we say farewell to Mrs Gaunt our Senior Administrator, who is starting a new role within our schools' trust. Mrs Gaunt has worked at St Mary's for many years and we all thank her for her dedicated service and wish her every success in the new role. Today each class presented Mrs Gaunt with special handmade cards, which I know Mrs Gaunt will treasure.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Warmest Regards
Mrs Yuen







Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion



Term Dates



Breakfast Club is open daily £4.00 per session 7.45- 8.45am

Places need to be booked and paid for in advance through the school office. A light breakfast will be provided including juice and milk. For full details see our Breakfast club booklet.

Autumn Term

Term Starts:

Thursday 3 September 2020

Half Term:

26 - 30 October 2020

Term Ends:

Friday 18 December 2020

Spring Term

Term Starts:

Tuesday 5th January 2021

Half Term:

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021

Term Ends:

Friday 26 March 2021

Summer Term

Term Starts:

Monday 12 April 2021

Half Term:

31 May - 4 June 2021 Term Ends:

Friday 16th July 2021

Congratulations to our Pupil Leaders 2020/2021

Head Boy -Killian

Head Girl -Julia

House Captains:

Knock - Lillianne

Walsingham - Kyrah

Lourdes - Romans-Stuart

Bethlehem - Thomas

We also have School Council members, Prayer leaders and Eco Warriors and Science Ambassadors for each class



Royal Society Young People's Book Awards



The Young People's Book Prize aims to promote literacy in young people and to inspire them to read about science. It also supports the writing of excellent, accessible STEM books for under-14s. The Prize is unique in that the winner is selected by judging panels made up of young people at schools across the country from a shortlist curated by an adult judging panel.

Following our application to be a part of this prestigious programme, run by the Royal Society, we are delighted to announce that the newly appointed Science Ambassadors and Eco-Warriors, have been selected as an official panel for the Awards.

Name our new classroom competition

I'm sure you have seen our beautiful new building. We will be using this as our outdoor learning and Science



Please keep submitting your new Classroom name ideas to Mrs Blincow

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion

